
 

Senior Whole Health of New York By Molina Health Care. 15 MetroTech Center, Suite 1100, Brooklyn, 
NY, 11201  
 
 

** IMPORTANT UPDATE: Senior Whole Health of New York, Inc ** 

Effective June 1, 2022 

3/29/2022  

 

Dear Provider(s): 

 

Senior Whole Health of New York is pleased to announce that effective June 1, 2022, Superior Vision, 

will be administering the Senior Whole Health of New York (“SWH NY”) plan vision benefits.  This letter 

serves as a notice that your members will be serviced by the Superior Network.  The following lines of 

business will be added for Senior Whole Health of New York:  Managed Long-Term Care (“MLTC”),  

Medicaid Advantage Plus (“MAP”) and the plan’s Dual Special Needs Plan (“DSNP”).    

The Benefit for this plan will be the same as those benefits under the current Superior fee schedule, but 

specific benefits and covered codes may differ under SWH NY.  

The specific benefit information for SWH NY will be found in the Office Reference Manual on the 

provider web portal at https://provider.superiorvision.com beginning on June 1, 2022.  claims for SWH 

NY members may be submitted electronically via the provider portal, electronically via your 

clearinghouse, or on paper.  

Thank you for all you do to improve the vision health of patients in your community.  

Provider question or concerns can be directed to SWHNY-Network Provider SWHNY-ProviderRel-

NY@MolinaHealthCare.Com  or If you or your members have any questions for Superior, please contact 

Superior  Customer Service Department at (877) 235-5317 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Senior Whole Health of New York  

CC: Network Administration 

CC: Operations  


